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Food insecurity in Deschutes County is at an all time high.  Our food pantries and 

food programs can barely meet the needs of the community.  If SNAP benefits are 

cut this will put an extra burden on these programs that are already struggling to keep 

afloat.  All Oregonians deserve to be able to have nutrition to sustain their lives and 

this includes immigrants as well.  Without adequate nutrition, families and individuals 

are unable to function well, increasing health problems, difficulty attending to school 

lessons, making it to work, etc.  I fully support this passage of this Bill.  Thank you for 

considering my input.  


